
Call for Nominations: AAMC's Medical Education Planning Committee 

We invite you to submit self-nominations for service on the AAMC's Medical Education Planning 
Committee for November 2024 – November 2027.  

The AAMC's Medical Education Planning Committee is responsible for selecting abstracts and sessions 
submitted through the call for submissions for the AAMC's Annual Meeting: Learn Serve Lead (LSL). We 
seek self-nominations of medical educators from across the continuum of medical education and with a 
variety of backgrounds to fill vacancies. 

The AAMC's Medical Education Planning Committee Members are responsible for reviewing the 
abstract and session submissions and peer review comments submitted through the call for submissions 
for the AAMC's Annual Meeting. Most of the work of the committee happens during the submission 
review period in January and February (done independently) and at the two-day virtual meeting in 
February (done as a group). Newly elected members begin their three-year term at the end of the 
AAMC's Annual Meeting.  

The AAMC's Medical Education Planning Committee is comprised of leaders in the field of medical 
education. As such, we seek nominees who: 

• Have demonstrated scholarly activity 
• Have attended and/or presented at previous AAMC LSL or spring GEA meetings 
• Have experience reviewing/editing manuscripts for medical education journals 
• Are willing to serve for a three-year term 
• Are available to participate in regularly scheduled conference calls once a month or less 
• Are available to participate in a two-day virtual meeting in late February  

Nominations 
Self-nominations are due no later than August 15, 11:59pm PT.  Include the following information with 
your nomination: 

1. Your name, degree(s), and institutional affiliation(s) 
2. A brief CV (no more than 2 pages) 
3. A list of your participation in local, regional, national, and/or international medical education 

activities (no more than 1 page) 
4. A letter describing why you would like to serve on the Medical Education Planning Committee 

(no more than 500 words)  
5. A completed Areas-of-Expertise Inventory (available for download here) 

Please submit your nomination packet as well as any questions to the Educational Affairs team at 

educationalaffairs@aamc.org.   

https://app.box.com/s/km9plpq6dvyszw0k1he45ar8zh1y8w9w
mailto:educationalaffairs@aamc.org

